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Ms Tamsin Davies


Sustainable Communities Group Chair


Cymdeithas yr Iaith Gymraeg

  

Via email post@cymdeithas.org
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Dear Tamsin
Thank you for your letter of the 19th June 2015 and I apologise for the delay in responding.
As a Planning Authority we note and accept the provisions of the Planning (Wales) Act both in relation to development management processes and the Local Development Plan.

We have yet to adopt our Local Development Plan, but I can assure you that an assessment of the impact on the Welsh language will be integral to the Plan to ensure that it can be adopted as sound.

With respect to the Welsh language as a material consideration in the determination of planning applications, we are currently reviewing our procedures to ensure compliance with any aspect of the Act.  We will be undertaking this work with other local authorities to ensure that there is a consistency of approach.  We would also welcome, from yourselves, any examples of best practice in this area to ensure an appropriate way forward.  I look forward to hearing from you on that matter.

Thank you for raising this matter and I, again, apologise for the delay in responding.

Yours sincerely
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Andrew Farrow

Chief Officer (Planning & Environment)

cc Cllr A Shotton, Leader

     Cllr B Attridge, Deputy Leader

Andrew Farrow


Chief Officer (Planning & Environment)


Prif Swyddog (Cynllunio a’r Amgylchedd)





Your Ref/Eich Cyf





Our Ref/Ein Cyf





Date/Dyddiad





Ask for/Gofynner am





Direct Dial/Rhif Union





Fax/Ffacs





E-mail/e-bost










